Church of the Holy Family, Ballycroy

Mass Centre - National School - Innisbiggle

Christopher J. Ginnelly
(098) 49 134 (086) 89 33 278
ballycroyparish@gmail.com
James M Cribben, Geesala (087) 64 69 016

26th Sep – 3rd Oct 2020
26th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sat – 8pm – Michael Grealis – Castlehill – Month’s Mind Mass

Sun – 11am – Rosie Conway – Fahy - Month’s Mind Mass 

Tue – 10am – Felix – Tom McManamon (Tallagh)
Tue – 10.30am - 1st Confession in SNB School

Tue – 11.30am - 1st Confession in Drumgallagh School
Thur – 10am – Mass All Welcome
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sat – 5pm – Ballymunnelly Church

Sat – 8pm – Pat - Bridgie Hesten - Patrick Calvey – Mamie Dec’d Hesten – Calvey Families

Sun - 11am – People of the Parish

Sun – 12.15am - Bangor
Returning to the Church Again:   Pope Francis said recently:  “this is a time to choose what matters and what passes away, a time to separate what is necessary from what is not.  It is a time to get out lives back on track with God and others.”  As the schools have reopened successfully, I now invite parents and children to the church for the celebration of Mass.  As the church is a very safe place to gather and pray,  I invite all people to consider returning to mass again in our parish church.
First Holy Communion Mass:  1st Holy Communion Mass will be on Sat 17th October at 12noon.  Preparation for the First Holy Communion (2nd Class) will commence later in the year.

Confirmation 2021.   Confirmation will take place on Sunday 7th March 2021 at 11am.  
Financial Diocesan Statement From the Bishop:   Please take home a letter from the Bishop.  It explains the financial issues affecting the Diocese. It also explains how the Diocese spends money donated by the Parishes. 

Harvest Collect for Fr. Chris:   A Very Sincere thanks for the Harvest Collection taken up at all masses last week.   Please return your green envelope (Harvest Collection) to the church,  or the Post Office or the Priest’s Letterbox. 
Church and Priest Collections.  Sincere Thanks to the many families who returned their church envelopes during the pandemic.  Please place your offerings in the box provided as you enter the main door of the church for mass. If you are unable to attend mass, please place your church envelops in the box provided in the Post Office or in my letter box.   Many Thanks Fr. Chris.
Trocaire   Please return your Trocaire contributions as soon as possible to the church. We appreciate you support.

Sanitising the Church.  Next Friday, Bernie S - Group B will take care of the church.  If you are free on the night, extra hands will be welcome at 7.30pm.  The following Friday our Professional company (Glan Assured) will sanitise the church.   
Ballycroy Lotto Results;  All the winners listed in the usual places in the Parish.  Thanks for your support.
After-School (School Age).  After-School has commenced with spaces available.  Days: Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday's..  Time: 3.00 - 6.00p.m.   Age Group 5 - 15 years.    Soccer training commencing next week. 

Naíonra.  Naíonra has re-opened with spaces available.  Age Group: 2.5 - 5 years.  Days: Monday to Friday.  Time: 9.15a.m. - 12.45 p.m.   Please contact Grace to enrol in After-School or Naíonra 086 – 3573650
National Learning Network - Training Opportunities.   Are you at home because you don't know how to access further training? NLN could help you.  We train early school leavers, LCA students, those who require additional learning supports, or who have an illness or disability.  Please  contact Castlebar@nln.ie; (094) 9022770; or 0877094005, NLN, Breaffy Road, Castlebar.

Western Care Association’s Annual Door To Door Collection is now going online during the month of September.  To donate, please find us on Facebook "Western Care Association" or go to www.idonate.ie/wcadoor or find the links on our website www.westerncare.com
Affordable Live-in Homecare provides live-in carers for the elderly in your area. If you are looking for a live-in carer for your relative, please call Eileen or Tom today on 087 9916791 or 087 7440729. Our website is www.alhomecare.ie
Guidelines for your safe return to the Church. (Please study carefully)

The dispensation from the Sunday and Holy Day obligation is extended for now. 
Entry to the church will be through the Main Door only.
Please keep in mind that the number of people accommodated in our Church for any mass will be 50 people at present. It is inevitable that some people may be disappointed. If so, you may return to your car, listen to mass outside and receive Holy Communion in the church at the end of mass. It may be necessary to queue outside the Church before entering, keeping in mind social distancing.

Inside the Church

Please wear a mask and a steward will direct you to sanitise your hands.

A box near the main door is provided for your church collections. No offertory collection.

A second steward will direct you to the available seat. 

There will be no movement within the Church from entering to exiting in order to minimise risk. There will be no Toilet facilities for the foreseeable future.  No Offertory Procession. No Sign of Peace so as to avoid any physical contact. 

Holy Communion will be distributed on the hand only at the end of mass. When you receive communion you will exit the church through the side doors. Please follow the instructions from the stewards.

The church will be sanitised by our Volunteers, and Specialist Cleaners (Glan Assured).

All masses are to be booked by telephone only. 
Sacristy will only be available to Fr. Chris.
Please keep the Cemetery tidy. Avoid dumping old wreaths and flowers in and at the gates of the cemetery.

Bequest – Please remember the Parish in your Will. If you have made your Will or preparing to make your Will, please remember your Parish Church. Your name/soul will be remembered every day in our prayers and masses.
Religious Catholic TV Channel – SKY EWTN Channel-589 – Daily Mass, Rosary, Reflections, Meditations. Live coverage of the Pope and his travels.

St Vincent de Paul – Tel. The Help-line 085 1305390. You are not alone in your need for help.
Keeping Children Safe – The Diocese of Killala is fully committed to keeping children safe. If you have any concerns around their safety in any circumstance please contact The Diocesan Liaison Person – Confidential No - 087 1003554. (Please see more information on the notice board).[image: image1.png]
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